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2024 AGM  

 COVID-19 FAQ’s 

 

Vaccination 

Is it mandatory that attendees be fully vaccinated to attend in person? 

While CREA encourages attendees to be vaccinated against COVID-19, as recommended by the Ministry 

of Health and Provincial Health Officers, it is not mandatory for attendees to be fully vaccinated to 

attend the event in person.  

However, in consideration of the safety and well-being of other attendees, CREA asks that anyone who 

is feeling ill or experiencing any symptoms in the days leading up to the event, or during the event itself, 

not attend in person or remove themselves as soon as possible.  

 

Masks 

Must Masks be Worn? 

CREA will be following provincial requirements when it comes to masks. As of June 11, 2022, the Ontario 

Government has lifted masking requirements in most public settings. However, individuals are 

encouraged to wear a mask if, in their judgement, it is right for them.   

Source: https://www.ontario.ca/page/face-coverings-and-face-masks 

 

General 

Do these requirements apply to CREA staff and support staff? 

Yes.  

Could CREA impose additional safeguards?  

Yes. Given the rapidly changing nature of the pandemic it is possible that the Government of Ontario will 

impose additional restrictions requiring CREA to alter its COVID-19 policies. Should this occur, CREA will 

communicate any additional safeguards to attendees as soon as possible. We appreciate your 

understanding and patience. 

 


